COPY.
Tlond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

drd December, 1930,

Dear Sir,
With reference to the classification in the
Society's Register-Book gf the steamer "AZANIA" I beg
to remind you that a Notice in regard to the Special
Survey No.l of this vessel, which became due at the end
of Febraary last, was addressed to you from this Office
on the 1lth March last, to which no reply has been received.
In the circumstances the Committee direct me to
inform you that the year of grace allowed by the Soclety's
Rules for the completion of this survey will have expired

at the end of February néxt, and it will be necessary for

the requisite inspection to be held by that time if you

desire to maintain the vessel's class in the Register Book.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
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The Chief Secretary, () iyé;ﬁ
\\ ' Govermment of Tanganydke , :

DAR-ES—SALAAM,

| S | Lloyd's Register
Foundation
o0s14l- 00SISYH- 025)




